Houston
Symphony
Andrés Orozco-Estrada

Music Director

Raul Orlando Edwards Houston Symphony Orchestra
1302 Waugh Drive 615 Louisiana Street #102
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Houston , TX 77019

Monday, July 13, 2015
Dear Raul Orlando Edwards,

Thank you so much to Strictly Street Salsa for participating in the Houston Symphony’s Third
Annual Day of Music Festival. We greatly appreciate your involvement, and we enjoyed featuring your
talents. With your help we exposed the greater Houston community to twelve unique musical genres
through twenty-two performances on five stages and interactive activities. This year we attracted almost
12,000 attendees and could not have accomplished such a large, successful, and impactful event without

all of your efforts.

In order to express our heartfelt gratitude for your preparation for, travel to and from, and
performance on our Day of Music, please find a congratulatory participation certificate enclosed. We also
look forward to welcoming you back to Jones Hall for a Houston Symphony performance with the two
enclosed ticket vouchers. Thank you again for helping us showcase Houston’s rich and diverse musical

culture.

Sincerely,

AleXandra Krawetz

Steve Wenig

Director of Community Partnerships Education and Community Programming Intern
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